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Questions and Answers for RFA 2018-114  

SAIL Financing for the Construction of Workforce Housing 

 

Question 1: 

When the Development Cost Pro Forma requests the Workforce SAIL set-aside percentage, are we to 

enter 100 percent (i.e., not the LIHTC set-aside as a percent of the total workforce units)? 

Answer: 

Yes. All units in the proposed Development will be considered Workforce units, with a required 

percentage also set-aside as HC units. 

 

The Q&A process for RFA 2018-114 is concluded and Florida Housing does not expect to issue any 

further Q&As regarding RFA 2018-114. 
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